
Want to learn about strategies for working 
with people who use substances?

Bring us to your community!

We aim to foster safe, pragmatic, and non-judgmental care for people who use 
substances by:
    1. Facilitating learning about harm reduction for healthcare providers (defined   
        broadly to include social care and support providers),
    2. Networking and promoting connections, and
    3. Sharing and exchanging knowledge.

Interested in bringing a training session to your community?
Complete our online expression of interest form to put in your request here:

Harm Reduction Learning and Connections (HRLC) is a small group of health 
care providers and people with lived experience of substance use. We work 
with communities to share knowledge, skills, and connections with the goal 

of improving care of people who use substances. 

https://www.surveymonkey.ca/r/WT2NC6M

Training sessions will be a full day and take 
place in person.
They will occur between April 2023 and March 
2024.

This training is designed for health and social 
care/support providers, and other community 
members who support and work with people 
who use substances. All levels of knowledge 
and experience are welcome!

We aim to keep this training accessible and 
affordable.
Registration fees will be $50 per participant. 
Fees may be waived based on need.

Sessions will be facilitated by healthcare 
providers and people with lived experience 
of substance use.
We will focus on sharing practical harm 
reduction and trauma-informed practice 
strategies.
Time for networking, sharing, and 
connection will be built into each session.
We aim to help communities build better 
connections between supports and services.

The deadline for expressions of interest is 
March 1, 2023.
Our initial training schedule and locations 
will be available by April 15, 2023.
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